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Greetings!

The Graduate School of Public and Development Management (GSPDM) is the academic arm of the Development
Academy of the Philippines (DAP) that offers graduate programs and short courses in the fields of public management
and public finance and budgeting at the level of the national and local government unit level.

This year, we are proudly opening the second batch of one of the GSPDM's most sought-after online courses, the
Certificate Course on Public Finance and Budgeting (CC PFB). The CC-PFB is a three-unit certificate course intended to
provide students with an overview of the fundamental principles and logic of government fiscal activities and government
budgets. This course encompasses the fiscal activities of the government sector, which includes the national, local, and
corporate government, and relevant and applicable arrangements of the government with the private sector and civil
society.

The pioneering batch (2022 class) of students came from different government agencies such as Bureau of Treasury,
Department of Budget and Management (DBM), Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA), Ministry of Finance and Budget and
Management (MFBM-BARMM), Department of Public Works and Highways (DPWH), Department of Science and
Technology (DOST) and also from the private sector and academia.

We warmly invite your employees on a transformative journey with us to further expand and refine their knowledge and
skills in the field of public finance and budgeting. The online class will start on September 20, 2023!

Attached is the official letter with course brochure for your information. For slot reservations, please register at this link
https://bit.ly/CC-PFBB2_Registration. For further inquiries, your staff may contact Ms. Gemalyn Sabayo, Learning
Associate, at mobile number 0995-677-8305 and .
We are looking forward to having your members on this course.

Thank you and more power!
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